
Humanists of Minnesota  

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

October 16, 2017 

 

Attendees: 

Officers:  Audrey Kingstrom (President), Harlan Garbell (Vice President), David Guell (Secretary), Rohit 

Ravindran, Mark Coffey, Suzanne Perry, Nick Hayden. 

Not Present:  Mahad Muhammed, Ellie Bjorklund, Molly Wilbur-Cohen 

Location: Davanni’s Gus Young Rd, Golden Valley. 

 

Minutes 

The minutes of the September meeting were approved unanimously. 

Timing of the Give to the Max and the Fall Food Group Fundraising Drive was discussed.  Audrey moved 

that we participate in Give to the Max for our outreach purposes (if the option is still viable) and 

postpone the Food Group drive until January.  Seconded by Rohit.  Approved unanimously. 

David suggested that participating in Happy Hour Squared (a group sandwich making effort held 

monthly at Brave New Workshop) would enable us to gauge member interest in activities for providing 

food for the homeless. 

Audrey moved that each of the three panel speakers at the October chapter meeting be given a $50 

honorarium.  Seconded by Harlan.  Approved unamimously. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:11pm. 

 

 

 


